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SECRETARY

SUBJECT: April 1, 1974 Trip Report

FROM: Leslie A. Clements ?_ E ::

John Hendrix Thomas A Well #1-N in 17-24-37. -

This report should have read that all fluid and gas was coming from the
Langlie Mattix zone. This survey was witnessed by myself, Mr. George
Baker and Mr. A.E. Kenyon.



